
 

 

15th March 2024 
 

A BUSY WEEK AT WATERLOO  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At the end of another very busy week, it gives me great pleasure to be able to tell you how hard the 
children have been working right across school – they really do make us all extremely proud.  

 

Comic Relief 
Many, many thanks for supporting Comic Relief today. As a school, we have raised over £960 which is 
absolutely amazing! All the money raised from the non-uniform day, and the selling of red noses, will go 
towards supporting many great causes. As ever, your generosity has been wonderful – thank you so very 
much.  
 

Consultation Evenings 
Just a reminder that our consultation evenings are being held on Tuesday 26th March and Wednesday 
27th March from 3:30pm-6pm. This is a really good opportunity for you to see your child’s work, and to 
find out from their teacher, how they are progressing across the curriculum. Appointment times should 
have come home with your child this week. If you have not received yours, or have not yet made an 
appointment, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 

Revoe Park 
This week, we have received reports about a number of worrying incidents that have taken place on 
Revoe Park after school. A number of our children play in the park in the evenings and whilst we are 
absolutely in favour of the children having fun, the fallout from these incidents has made its way into 
school. If you have a child who plays on Revoe Park, please take the time to chat to them, just to ensure 
that they are staying safe and not getting involved.   
 

Easter Bonnet Parade 
I know that many of the children are already extremely busy making their bonnets for our Easter bonnet 
parade. We intend, weather permitting, to hold the event outside on the MUGA from 9:15am on 
Thursday 28th March. Each class will take a turn on the catwalk, proudly displaying their Easter 
creations. Please do come along to support the children, this is always a really lovely event. If your child 
is in Nursery, they will be holding their own Easter bonnet parade at 12.30pm, in the Nursery 
playground, on the same day. Please do speak to Mrs Metcalf if you need any further information. 
 

Waterpark 
This weekend sees the second group of our Year 6 children embarking on their residential trip to 
Waterpark in the Lake District. It will be an action-packed adventure and we know that they will have lots 
of fun. The staff team will attempt to post updates on our school Facebook page so those at home can 
catch a glimpse of all the fun being had, but the Wi-Fi and signal in Ulverston can be poor.  Huge thanks 
to Mr Jordan for organising the trip and to all the staff, who are giving up their weekend, to enable the 
children to have such a wonderful time away.  

 

All the staff at Waterloo, wish all our children and their families, a wonderful weekend.  
 

Kind regards, 
 
 

 
Jenny Brown 
Head of School 


